
JOINT MEETING 
CITY OF CENTERVILLE - WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP - SCHOOL BOARD 

FEBRUARY 11, 1985 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Council Chambers 

PRESENT: WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP 
Trustee President Russell Miller 
Trustee Walter Buchanan 
Trustee Douglas Fink 
Administrator Michael Morton 

CENTERVILLE CITY SCHOOLS 
Board President Charles Whitaker 
Board Member Ron Thompson 
Board Member Barbara Cleary 
Superintendent Donald Overly 

CITY OF CENTERVILLE 
Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilman James Singer 
Councilman Jeffrey Siler 
Councilman J. V. Stone 
Councilman Brooks Compton 
Councilman Bernard Samples 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Jon Bormet 
Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 

The following information was revealed during discussion of 
property tax plans for the year 1985: 

1. The City of Centerville will not ask the electorate for a 
police levy renewal in 1985. 

2. In all probability, there will be a school levy on the ballot 
sometime during 1985, time and amount to be determined. 

3. There will be a police renewal or new operating levy placed on 
the ballot by Washington Township during 1985. 

Mr. Donald Sortman, President of the Rotary Club, was present to 
explain their proposal to place "Home of the Centerville Elks, State 
Champions in" signs at most appropriate entrances into the Centerville 
Community. Added to these signs would be smaller signs identifying 
specific achievements. Mr. Kenning, Mr. Morton and Dr. Overly will 
refine details and present their proposal to Washington Township and the 
City of Centerville for review. 

Mr. Morton and Mr. Kenning reviewed road improvements which will 
take place in the Centerville area during 1985 and 1986. 

Mr. Whitaker reviewed the report of the Task Force and its 
implementation relative to the designated smoking areas and open lunch 
policy at the Centerville High School. These privileges will continue 
to exist with penalties for violators. 

Dr. Cleary defined the Latch Key Program as being very receptive 
by those participating, however, participation has been small in number. 
It is intended at this time to continue the program for another year. 
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Mr. Morton explained the charge of a Community Education Officer 
recently employed by Washington Township and occupying an office in the 
Centerville High School. Activities of this Officer will be similar to 
those of Centerville's Crime Prevention Officer. 

Mr. Kenning outlined needs to improve traffic conditions around the 
Centerville High School. The City will continue to make minor 
adjustments to minimize these conditions. 

Representatives from the three entities involved in this Meeting 
agreed that the Centerville-Washington Park District be included in 
future Joint Meetings and that another Meeting be scheduled in 
approximately six months. This Meeting will be coordinated by Mr. 
Kenning, Mr. Morton and Dr. Overly. 

-
Marilyn • 
Clerk of Council 




